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*REMINDER* *W.A.S.A. Matter with your Wound Care?* 

 

• Wounds have a significant impact on resident quality of life and as such, has been identified as a regional 
Fraser Health priority. Preventing and managing wounds is an issue that you, our care community leaders, 
have identified to be important to you.  

• The Regional Clinical Nurse Educators and Regional Wound Care Clinicians have developed a half day, in-
person education session focused on the fundamentals of wound care that we are excited to invite you to 
attend.  

o When: June 4th, 2024, 0830 - 1300 
o Where: Oasis auditorium, Elim Village 

• Each care community is invited to bring one or two clinical leaders to participate and share knowledge.  

• Please see attached invitation for more details and to register for the event by May 17th. This will be a 
one time offering.  

• If you have questions, reach out to Dominique Parmentier (dominique.parmentier@fraserhealth.ca) 
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